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Peru Catholic Families,

We are excited to introduce the NEW Peru Catholic Parents Club,
“PCS Cougar Crew”!

PCS Cougar Crew is a volunteer group of parents working closely with
the school to:

e Plan, organize volunteers, and promote PCS fundraising events

e Sponsor special events/activities throughout the year for our
students

e Provide support and appreciation for our PCS staff and family

Check out, “Like” and “Share” our new Facebook page PCS Cougar
Crew for upcoming information on our 2022/2023 events.

All parents are welcome to join PCS Cougar Crew, we would love to
have you! We are always looking for new ideas, skills, and time to help
support the school. If interested, please contact Kathy Ragan at
kragan@perucatholic.org.

We look forward to a successful and fun year!
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